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28 January 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Key Stage 4 Options Evening – Wednesday 02 February 2022 - 5.00pm - 7.00pm 
 
Your child will soon be making some very important choices regarding what they will study in KS4 at 
Helston Community College. Our curriculum offers a wide range of level 2 (GCSE or equivalent) 
courses, and whilst some students will have a very clear idea what they wish to study, others may 
need more support and guidance. We hope that the process we have put in place will allow your 
child to make the best possible choices for their future.  
 
I would like to invite you to our Key Stage 4 Options Evening which will be taking place on Wednesday 
02 February 2022, between 5.00pm and 7.00pm, on our North Site campus.   
 
During the evening, I will lead talks in the North Site Main Hall at 5.00pm and 6.00pm, outlining the 
Key Stage 4 Curriculum structure. The Options Online process will be explained in detail, alongside 
the range of courses on offer.   
 
Subject specific Key Stage 4 information will be provided between 5.00pm and 7.00pm. This will be 
an opportunity to find out more about the courses on offer next year. Teachers will be available to 
answer any questions, so you and your child can make informed decisions. 
 
In addition to the talks in the North Site Main Hall, I will be available, along with senior staff, to 
answer questions and to give further advice. 
 
You will shortly receive a copy of the Key Stage 4 Options Booklet via email, to help you to prepare 
for the options process.  This will also be available to view on the College website.  If you require a 
paper copy, please contact Ms Cann via email (acann@helston.cornwall.sch.uk) so she can arrange 
this for you.  
 
If you are unable to attend the evening, you can access the wealth of information available on the 
subject Google Classrooms. The Options Booklet will contain all the information you require to 
access the online content, including the access codes. The Google Classrooms are interactive and 
therefore you can submit any questions direct to subject teachers, who should respond at their 
earliest convenience.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the College should you have any questions 
(acann@helston.cornwall.sch.uk | 01326 572685). 
 
Due to the high level of Covid cases locally, we recommend a face covering is worn in communal 
areas. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Ms P Martin 
Deputy Headteacher 
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